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Garcia, Cynthia

From: GORDON SOKOLOFF <gordons360@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 10:05 AM
To: Urquia, Billy
Subject: Billy, please read for Item E-2 on my behalf.  

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
Regarding Item E-2: 
      With all due respect to the existing nominee for this Board, I would like to suggest to the City Commission that other 
nominees be considered to fill this Board position.   It would behoove our City to support more diversity on all our City 
Boards and provide others a chance to serve our community.  I am uncertain if and how this position was “advertised” to 
the public, but I ask that the Commission defer Mr. Behar’s appointment for now until other nominations are presented 
and considered. 
      Thank you very much, 
          Dr. Gordon Sokoloff 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 



From: alaslucy@gmail.com
To: Urquia, Billy
Subject: Item E2
Date: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 8:42:25 AM

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the
content is safe.

GM Billy
I may not be available to speak today on item E2. Please advise the commission that I would appreciate it if they
could add one more woman to the panel.
Thanks so much
Lucy Alas
3909 Alhambra Ct

Sent from my iPhone
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